
Please do not pass HJR 13. The People of Oregon have gone through tremendous financial hardships this past year. Please do not 
compound their hardships with this exorbitant tax increase. It would be especially difficult for seniors and others on fixed incomes, 
and for those who have lost businesses and life savings due to heavy Covid restrictions. Continuing to increase the tax burden on 
Oregonians, rather than reducing expenses is not only impractical and punitive, I believe it is immoral. 


